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Extensive landscaping plans were submitted on February 23 for
5 Alta Vista Dr., lot 101. The plans were approved except for the requested small shed.

Final Architectural plans for 130 Fox Trail, lot 97 were submitted and approved by the committee in March. They were submitted by Michael O’Hara for converting some downstairs space to living space, extending a deck, and adding a stairway.   Everything is going through Yavapai County review and formal approval.
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